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	LOWTON WEST PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

4th September 2020



Dear Parents,

Welcome back!

It has been lovely to welcome all of our fantastic children back to school this week.  The children are settling well into their new classes and new routines. 

The staff have spent a great deal of time planning and preparing for the full re-opening of school and we are extremely pleased with how well all of our new routines are working.  We will continue to monitor the school routines and further improve them where necessary.  All of our new systems are helping to keep everyone safe.

Thank you
We would like to thank all parents for your support and understanding with the new school routines and for your support in preparing the children for their return to school during these unprecedented times.
Many thanks also to the parents who have e-mailed into school with messages of support.
Welcome to our new Reception children

We would like to warmly welcome our new Reception pupils who have joined us for their ‘settling in’ sessions this week and will be with us on a part-time basis next week. Everyone will be continuing to do their very best to make the new pupils feel welcome and to ensure that they settle quickly into school life.
Drop-off and collection information for the new Reception parents next week (week commencing 7th September):

Children attending mornings only:

Arrival time: 9.30am (please enter via the Infant gate)

Collection time: 11.30am: (please exit via Infant gate)

Children attending afternoons only:
Arrival time: 1.30pm (please enter via the Infant gate)

Collection time: 3.30pm: (please exit via the Infant gate).
P.E. Kit and P.E. days:
The children should come into school in their tracksuits on PE days (they will wear their tracksuit all day). Tracksuits should be plain black, plain grey or plain navy. Plain white T-shirts should be worn (no rugby/ football shirts). Trainers or black pumps will be needed for outdoor PE (please ensure that your child can tie the laces on their trainers or, if not, please purchase the trainers with a Velcro strap).

The year group PE days are as follows:

Bubble 1 (Year 1): Thursday
Bubble 2 (Year 2):  Monday
Bubble 3 (Year 3): Tuesday
Bubble 4 (Year 4): Thursday
Bubble 5 (Year 5):  Friday
Bubble 6 (Year 6): Wednesday 
NB: The new Reception pupils do not need to wear their tracksuits next week. When they start full time (week commencing 14th September), they will need to wear their tracksuits on a Tuesday.
Best wishes,

Mrs J. Westhead

Headteacher         
